Good afternoon this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS with a few messages for Friday November 28th.
Please see attached Harry Miller Happenings edition 12 starting November 30th.
We had a great jersey day and contributions made to our Operation Winter Warmth. The collection of hats and mittens is going well and if you are able, we encourage you to drop some off next week or make a donation to help support this worthy cause for our surrounding community. 
Next Friday, December 5th we will have a “Winter Hat Day” where students and staff can wear their favorite winter hat for $1.00 All monies raised will be in support of Operation Winter Warmth. Thank you again to Ms. Barrett’s class for organizing this. 
Next week the second HPV immunization for grade 7 girls will be held on Wednesday, December 3rd here at school. 
The grade 6’s will begin skating on Thursday, December 4th and students must have warm clothes, helmet and skates.  
Our next dance will be held on Thursday, December 11th and we will also have some other social activities that evening, organized by the Renaissance team.  If there are parents who would like to come and help chaperone, we would love to have you join us. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you in advance and have a great weekend. 

